WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 01-60

SUBJECT: Contract Award For Construction of West Parks Highway Water
Main Extension in the Amount of $876,884.50 to Summit Roads.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works
PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE: August 24, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: August 27, 2001

SUMMARY: The bid opening for this project was held at 2:00pm on August 23, 2001.
Seven bids were received. The bids were read aloud, as follows:

Summit Roads $876,884.50
Construction Unlimietd $890,587.50
Alaska Contractors Elite $947,998.00
Frontier Excavating $967,330.00
Steppers Construction $1,029,177.86
Chenega Management $1,173,648.41
D&L Construction $1,451,592.00
Engineer’'s Estimate $1,495,691.00

The bids have been reviewed and Summit Roads had the lowest responsive bid.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No X Yes, amount requested: $876,884.50

Fund: 32-55-691-865-06 Parks West Water Extension

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to award the contract to Summit
Roads in the Amount of $876,884.50

Presented to councit on__ X /07 7/0/

Action taken: Mpproved [ peniegt

other: ,

Verified by .
Reviewdd by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor |
City of Wasilla CM No. 01-60
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